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The Dorr Library offers 4 Wifi Hotspots

available for checkout to Dorr Township

Patrons . You must be over 18 and provide ID to

check out hotspots . These can be picked up

curbside with an appointment or by coming

into the library .  The library 's Wifi also reaches

out to the parking lot and can be accessed

24/7 .

THE LIBRARY IS OPEN!
The Dorr Township Library is back open to the

public ! Masks must be worn in the building at

all times ! Please maintain social distancing

with others . All returns must be placed in the

outside dropbox and will be quarantined for at

least four days (binge boxes , games to go ,

makerspace kits , and mobile hotspots cannot

go in the outside dropbox . Please bring these

items to the desk). If you are not feeling well

please do not enter the building . Curbside

appointments will still be available for those

uncomfortable with being in the building or

those who are not feeling well enough to

enter .

STORYTIME IS BACK!
Storytime will be Tuesday mornings at 10 :30am

in the library . This program is aimed at ages 

 0-5 . However , the library does not set an age

limit on who may attend . 

Dorr Library is pleased to

announce our new director ,

Katie Brinker . Katie comes to us

from the Schoolcraft area but

she grew up in Allegan County .

She is a fan of Harry Potter and is

a Hufflepuff ! At the end of the

work day she comes home to her

husband , her two girls and

snuggles with Dobby , her

Cheagle (Chihuahua Beagle Mix).

Please give her a warm welcome ,

she is excited to meet you ! She

will be in on Tuesdays ,

Thursdays , and Fridays !


